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Welcome! 
Welcome to Eastland Baptist Church! We’re so glad you chose to be with us this 

morning! Our hope is that God will be glorified through our praise and that people will 

be helped and encouraged through the preaching and fellowship today. We encourage 

you to participate in every aspect of the service today by singing whole-heartedly, 

greeting others warmly, and listening intently for personal application in the 

preaching. It’s going to be a great day! 

Church 
Communication 

If you are not receiving 

church-wide text messages, 

text JOINEBC to 474747 to 
receive important updates 

and communication. 



Coming Events 
& Information 

‣Kidz Blast 2020 - We will have a 
night full of costumes, activities, 

prizes, and candy on Wednesday, 

October 28 at 7 PM. Due to 

COVID-19, this event will be for the 

children of members and regular 

attenders only. Those who wish to 

donate candy may do so at the 

South Welcome Center. For more 

information, see the flyers at the 

Welcome Centers.  

‣Bridal Shower - There will be a 
bridal shower for Dena Goins on 

October 20th from 6-8:30 PM in 

room 143. She is registered at 

Amazon and Target. 

‣Congratulations - Congratulations 
to Joshua and Becca Dorrell on the 

arrival of Ava Lynn Dorrell on 

October 10 at 6:52 AM! She was 6 

lbs. 8 oz. and 18.5 inches long. 

Weekly Counts

10/11/2020 2020 YTD

Tithes & Offerings $25,791 $1,283,154

Planned $30,096 $123,393

Missions $13,947 $299,935

Vision $1,949 $121,783

Worship Bible Classes 

Attendance 727 631

Fall Tracts 
Available

We have new seasonal tracts 

available in the tract racks as well as 

on the outreach tables on 

Wednesday evenings. Please take 

some and do your part to invite 

people to Eastland Baptist Church. 


